Qctober 1,2012

Preferred Plumbing Services Inc.

Atten-Alien

Just wanted to send you note to let you know how much we appreciate all the work you completed on
our home at 430 Salisbury St in Port Charlotte.

We had a leak in the house and you came out promptly and advised how the job was to be done. | was
impressed with your knowledge and the quality of work preformed. Our job was done professionally and
neatly. Every time | called we received your full attention and help.

I have been so pteaﬁed 1 wanted to let you know we have recommended Preferred Plumbing to severai
of our friends. | am glad we have found a company we can count on and look forward to doing more
business in the future.

Sincerely,

ot e he

Rebecca Shock

Ld LLOSYZOLYE nes Buiquunid palisjeid d1g:ie02L G200




